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I have owned and operated a business in Oregon for 47 years and I still live in 

Oregon  . I enjoy riding sxs in my retirement and I would like to spend my money in 

Oregon doing so but all too often I have to travel to Idaho Arizona or Nevada to ride 

in groups that can traverse from one trail to another on a county road which I can’t do 

in Oregon legally that needs to be fixed.Thanks for reading this  


